
NOTICE 
TOWN OF SOUTH BETHANY  

2022 ELECTION  
CANCELLED 

 
The Town of South Bethany Election, which would have been scheduled for May 14, 2022, 
has been cancelled.  There are three seats open for Council Members for two-year terms and 
one seat for Mayor for a two-year term.  The seat for Mayor and three seats for Council 
members were filled by unopposed candidates. All were qualified by the Board of Elections.  
The following are declared elected by the South Bethany Board of Elections: 
 
Mayor – Timothy Saxton 
Council Members – Derek Abbott, Randall Bartholomew, and Robert Biciocchi 

 
The Town of South Bethany will swear in the four candidates at the Town Council 
Organizational Meeting to be held at a later date, which will be posted. 
 

 

Posted 3/28/2022 


